
Consider Approval of the 2025-2026 Purchase from College Board

1. Background:

College Board is a not-for-profit organization that helps prepare students for a successful 
transition to college through programs and services in college readiness and college success - 
including the PSAT, SAT and the Advanced Placement Program.  The SAT is an admission test 
administered by the College Board and is widely accepted by U.S. colleges and universities for 
admission. The College Board will service all of our students from 9th to 12th grade. 

2. Process:

The College Board contract and purchase will serve Southwest High School, Southwest Legacy 
High School, and CAST STEM High School.  College Board owns and delivers its national 
standardized tests to students to include materials for students, materials for participating schools, 
reports for districts and PSAT/SAT practice tools.  

3. Fiscal Impact:

The total cost of College Board will not exceed $130,000 from September 1, 2025 and will expire 
on June 30, 2026. Local funds will be used to purchase College Board..

4. Recommendation:

That the Board approves the 2025-2026 purchase from College Board.

5. Required:

Board action.


